RESOLUTION NO. 2971

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF SALISBURY, MARYLAND ACCEPTING A
DONATION OF GRANITE COUNTERTOPS AND BASINS FOR THE SALISBURY
ZOOLOGICAL PARK.

WHEREAS, the Salisbury Zoological Park is in need of improvements to the public
restroom facilities; and

WHEREAS, Royal Granite and Marble, a corporation doing business in Salisbury, has
donated new restroom countertops and basins and the labor necessary to install them at the
Salisbury Zoological Park; and

WHEREAS, the granite countertops and basins have been or will be appropriately
installed and placed into service to accommodate zoo guests; and

WHEREAS, the City of Salisbury supports the acceptance of donations to the Salisbury
Zoo.

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of the City of Salisbury,
Maryland does hereby accept the donation of the granite countertops and basins and the
necessary labor to install them valued at $8,000.00.

THIS RESOLUTION was introduced and duly passed at a meeting of the Council of the
City of Salisbury, Maryland held on M, 2019 and is to become effective immediately
upon adoption.

ATTEST: QLA
Kimberly R. Nfﬁhols f John|R. Heath
CITY CLERK RESIDENT, City Council

APPROVED byme this /0™ day of SET2, 201

/\

Jacob R. Der / {
MAYOR, City of Salisbury
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Jacob R. Day, e\ia\nr

To: Julia Glanz, City Administrator
From: Tom Stevenson, Director of Field Operations
Date: August 22,2019

Re: Zoo Donation — Counter Tops

Royal Granite and Marble, a corporation doing business in Salisbury, has made a gift of new granite
counter tops and basins to the Salisbury Zoological Park for the benefit of the Zoo’s patrons and guests.
This donation replaces all the counter tops and basins in the Zoo’s public restrooms. Royal Granite and
Marble provided both the materials and the labor to support the improvements.

Attached is a Resolution for consideration to accept the counter top donation from Royal Granite and
Marble at a value of $8,000.00. We request that the City of Salisbury accept the kind donation from
Royal Granite and Marble.

Unless you or the Mayor have further questions, please forward a copy of this memo and attached letter
from Ron Alessi with the Resolution to the City Council.
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